

## **Canterbury Cross Education Trust**

Head Teacher: Khalid Din BA (Hons)



Dear Parents.

In our school, we have a number of children who have nut allergies and other severe allergies, therefore we are reminding you that we CANNOT have any snacks, lunches or food items that contain nuts in school. Please check before you send any food item into school. If it contains nuts, the item will be taken and returned to parents at the end of the day.

It is CRUCIAL that this guidance is followed as we have children in school with severe nut allergies and in the past 2 weeks we have had to administer an Epipen twice and call for an ambulance.

Also, if you wish to bring a Birthday treat for your child's class into school, then you will need to check there are no nut chocolates in the boxes (or you remove them before they come into school.) In addition, please ensure all treats you send into school, are suitable for vegetarians, due to dietary needs.

Thank you for your support, and please remember we are a **NUT FREE** school.

Kind regards,

Mrs. C. James









